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20th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to you with further information about the GCSE examinations. Firstly, there is no study leave and students 
are expected in all day every day until their last exam (see later in this letter). 
 
Year 11 May holiday intervention  
All Year 11 students are invited to come in non-uniform on the following dates and times: 
 

Day Subject Teacher Start time Finish time 

Wednesday 29th May History  Mrs Gourlay in 
U19 

10:00am  12:00pm 

Thursday 30th May Maths Higher in U22 
Foundation in U23 

9:30am 12:30pm 

Friday 31st May Combined 
Science 
Higher tier 
 
Geography 
 
 
 
Sports 
Studies  

Mrs Robson 
 
 
 
Miss Macpherson 
in U19 
 
Mr Dickinson in 
U25 

10:00am 
 
 
 
12:00pm  
 
 
 
12:00pm  
 

12:00pm 
 
 
 
2:00pm  
 
 
 
2:00pm 

Saturday 1st June History  Mrs Gourlay in 
U19 

10:00am  12:00pm 

 
Please encourage your child to attend these revision sessions as it will benefit them in their preparation for their 
forthcoming examinations. Uniform is not required. 
 
The students’ attitude towards their examinations has been excellent and we are very proud of their conduct. 
 
After the half term break, students return on Monday 3rd June 8:00am, where they will continue to attend all lessons 
and take their examinations, in full uniform. All students will attend full time up to and including their last day of 
examination, which for most students in Friday 14th June.  
 
Students are also invited to the academy on Wednesday 19th June at 2:30pm to attend a buffet event and a leavers’ 
assembly. You will be written to nearer the time so please save the time and date.  
 
I wish you all a lovely half term break. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs C Robson 
Principal 
 


